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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Missing Teen 

 
Chatham County, GA (April 7, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is searching for 
a missing 17-year-old girl last seen Monday evening. 
 
Police are trying to find 17-year-old Lauren Piper Simpson who was last seen around 10 p.m. 
Monday evening in the Bluffside Circle area of Chatham County. Detectives do not suspect foul 
play at this time, but say they are concerned for Simpson’s safety and are working to locate her 
as quickly as possible. 
 
Simpson was last seen wearing a black jacket, black cargo pants, a grey “Marines” t-shirt, and 
peach colored Nikes. 
 
Anyone with information about Simpson’s whereabouts is asked to call 9-1-1. 
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Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
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Cell: (912) 675-2949 
 


